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24th March 2022 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
As I am sure that you are aware, the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check (PSC) is fast approaching and 
will be taking place the week commencing 6th June 2022.  
 
To ensure that you and your child are fully prepared for the content of PSC and to ensure that you 
know how you can further support your child at home, we are holding a parent/carer PSC 
workshop following on from the Easter Craft activity afternoon at 3pm, on Wednesday 6th April in 
school. During the workshop, we will discuss the following:  
 

 An overview of the PSC assessment 

 How the test will be administered  

 What you can do at home to support your child.  
 
You are invited to bring your child with you directly from the Easter activity afternoon and observe 
how they are taught phonics at Perry Hall Primary School. You will also have the opportunity to look 
at some past PSC papers, so that you are fully aware of what your child will be expected to tackle 
within the assessment.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you at the workshop if you can 
make it.  
 
Mrs C. Gibbins 
Head of School 
 

 
Phonic Screening Check Workshop 2022 

 
Please return this reply slip to indicate if you will be attending this workshop: 
 
I/we _____________________________________ parent/carer of _________________________ in 

class __________ will be attending the PSC workshop on Wednesday 6th April at 3pm 

Signed: ___________________________ 
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